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The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education

References Committee

Suite S1.61, Parliament House

Canberra, ACT 2600

Dear Sir or Madam

Inquiry into small business employment

Information in regards to the Senate inquiry into small business employment issues was forwarded to the contacts of the Mackay Whitsunday Regional Economic Development Corporation requesting comment.  

We have compiled a response on behalf of the region and the summary of the comments is as follows:

· Greater consistency, co-ordination and services from the number of Government agencies which small business needs to deal with

· There needs to be a greater understanding from certain Government agencies that without the agencies positive input into the planning processes, opportunities may wither, sometimes unnecessarily

· Greater access to venture capital, particularly in the early stages of the business

· Flexibility of employment conditions for staff, especially for enterprises in the initial set up stage.  There may be good argument for the small business to enter start agreements for an agreed period, or subsidies to allow some application in the event of demonstrable hardship, which can jeopardise the business. 

If require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on 07 4953 2655.

Yours sincerely

Bruce Sexton

Executive Officer
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